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Minnesota Mining and Manufacturing License No. 22-00057-32G
Company

ATIN: Mr. Robert G. Wissink
Chairman, Isotope Committee

8 3M Center 220-2E-02
St. Paul, MN 55144-1000

Dear Mr. Wissink:

This letter is in reference to telephone conversations between you and
Mr. James Lynch of my staff on April 21, 1989 and between Mr. Richard Murphy of
3M and Mr. Lynch on April 24, 1989.

I wish to inform you that Mr. Lynch has been named as Project Manager for the
. resolution of NRC efforts regarding the static eliminator program.

Ve understYifd"thatyot wi.ll-provide us with a list of all static climinators
which were not returned in response to tTe~WbMA 18, 1988 Order by April
26, 1989 a'nd.that all future Order respoqses I so include this
i n f ormatio'n. ~ Thi s 'i'i st wi 11 - i nclude. tho s'e..d hat are classified as " lost".
Additionally, we understand that a comprehensive lirting of 3M customer .ite
surveys will be submitted to this of fice by May 5,~1989.

As Mr. Lynch informed you, we encourage 3M to make every ef fort to retrieve
static eliminators from customer facilities even though the NRC may be in the
process of ser. ding Notices of Violation to those individuals.

A letter will be issued to 3M in May 1989 which should answer questions raised
in your March 31, 1989 letter. If matters remain unresolved af ter your
receipt of our letter, we may schedule a meeting to discuss those issues.

If our understanding of the above-mentioned requests for information is
incorrect, please notify Mr. Lynch at (312)790-5669 immediately.

Sincerely,

bh
Bruce S. Mallett, Ph.D., Chief,
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch

cc: Mr Richard B. Murphy
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